
Extract from  
Capital Sustainability Steering Committee Meeting 

CSSC#01-20 held February 25, 2020 

__________________________ 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND ANY ACTION DEEMED NECESSARY 

__________________________ 

4. Scheduled Business 

4.3 Remaining Capital Areas Update - Memorandum from David Dexter, 

Director of Financial Services and Treasurer, dated February 14, 2020 

Moved by: Regional and Local Councillor DiPaola 

Recommendation 3 

The Capital Sustainability Steering Committee recommends to 

Council: 

a) That the existing capital forecast for the Library in the 10 year 

capital plan be maintained; 

b) That the Library Facility and Expansion Projects be put on hold 

until the Library completes the updated Library Master Plan and 

presents to Council for endorsement. 

Carried 


